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Sally,

We can work to get additional signage out on 27 to warn the traveling public on 27 about the
intersection.  We have to do that regardless to retrain people who use that road that there will
now be more traffic entering and exiting that roadway. We will also put out lots of info to
inform the public that it is now a public road. We can have a discussion later this weekend
when I get back from the conference. It will be really hard to reconfigure the intersection
given that we are acquiring a very specific strip of land.  I’ve been working to acquire this
road for the last 7 years and the comment about it not becoming public because of safety
concerns is the first I’ve heard. 

Thanks,

Mike

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 12, 2022, at 9:34 AM, Sally Ross <sross@co.routt.co.us> wrote:

﻿
Hi Mike,
 
I just got off the phone with Dorris Mayhan. Her property is on the east side of Hwy 27
(it’s the first house south of the ash pit). She had some good feedback regarding the
intersection circled below. Apparently, it’s extremely difficult to see trucks hauling ash
coming from the north. She said you really have to gun it if you’re taking a left at the
intersection (heading south on the Haul Road). She also mentioned that the Haul Road
was closed to the public historically because of this safety concern:
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Is there a way to mitigate this concern?
 
Thanks Mike,
 

Sally Ross
Routt County Planning
970-879-2704
136 6th Street, suite 200
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Get Involved!  https://www.navigateyourroutt.com/
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